Dear Students...
Here is some very important information for you:

1. Your cultural-tech choices were taken for Technology Gymkhana activities in the future. PLEASE
GO TO THE CULTURAL-TECH CLASSES ASSIGNED TO YOU, and not to classes of your choices now.

2. Please do not approach Nalanda complex from the wrong side. Your bus stop and cycle stand
are next to where you had classes in the morning. Approach Nalanda from that route. You will
not be late for the classes.

3. There were minor corrections in the timetable for some groups. Please check the Induction
portal again at 2 pm and download all your revised timetables for the final version.

4. Students who had Life Skills classes in the morning will have Cultural-Tech classes in the
afternoon; and students who had Cultural-Tech classes in the morning will have Life Skills classes
in the afternoon.

Good luck and hope you have a great time with us!

Induction Coordination Team



